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Friday Night Dinners 

 

April 5th  Tacos   $6.00 
April 12th Chicken Alfredo  $7.00 
April 19th Backyard BBQ  $7.00 
April 26th Roast Pork  $8.00 
 

 
Dinner served  

Members, 
This is my last newsletter. It has been a very challenging year.  We have had numerous events in the past year that would 

not have succeeded without the help of a very special group of volunteers. THANKS TO EVERYONE.   I 

It is very encouraging to see people enjoying the Lodge. 

 
 
Charles Handel ER 
cjbroom@aol.com 

April 7, 2013 - Installation of Officers, 1:00 PM. 

April 9, 2013 - Regular Meeting, 7:00 PM 

April 18, 2013 - Board of Directors Meeting, 6:00 PM 

April 21, 2013 - Jamie McKinney Auction and Band 

Bonanza 12:00—6:00 PM 

April 23, 2013 - Regular Meeting, 7:00 PM 

May Hoop Shoot Finals - April 20, 2013, Springfield, 

MA 

May 4, 2013 - Home coming for State President, 

George Lapan. 

May 17-19, 2013 State Convention Attitash Conven-

tion Center.  (May 18, 2013 –State Meeting 1:00PM)  

D a t e s  t o  R e m e m b e r  

We are having a benefit at the Lebanon Elks on April 21st, 
12:00—6:00 PM A fundraiser for Braydon McKinney, son of 
member Jamie McKinney, who was in a horrible accident 
on Labor Day weekend and is now a quadriplegic. The 
money we raise is going to help with ongoing expenses 
that Jamie will incur. There will be bands throughout the 
day. Silent and regular auctions. And weather permitting a 
cook out. Please come and join us!!!  

Project VetCare is in need of food for our local Veteran's that are out of work.  This is an on going need.    
The Lebanon Elk's Lodge is taking on this project of helping to feed Local Veteran's that are in need.  Please donate the 
following items.  Whatever you are able to do, everything helps.  Thank You!  
  
Please feel free to contact me.  
ps. We are looking for volunteers to be part of the Lebanon Elks 2099 Veterans Committee. 
  
All need to be in a can:  Ravioli's, Spaghetti,  Macaroni, Beef Stew, Chili, Hearty Soups, Tuna Fish, Peanut Butter (Jar) 
  
Other items that are needed are: Toothbrush, Toothpaste, Toilet Paper, Paper Towels 
 
 Please, only can goods that are ready to eat, nothing that you have to add milk to.  Please, no canned vegetables.   
We will put the plastic container by the library area in the Lodge. 
These are the items that were requested by Project VetCare.  www.projectvetcare.org   
 
Best Regards, 
 Arleen Rutledge Chairperson for Veteran's 
603-448-2510 
arutledge@bridgmans.com               

We had a great turn out for our St. Patrick's Day 
dinner dance.  They were almost 100 dinners 
served that night.  Thank you Michael and the 
Kitchen Crew.  You are the best!!  The Emblem 
Club did a great job with the meat raffle.  There 
were quite a few winners.  Lot's of happy 
faces.  The Reverb's, as always bring in a large 
crowd.  It was a really fun night.  Thank you to all 
that helped.  You make the Lebanon Elk's a happy 
place to come to.   Looking forward to a busy 
spring at the Lebanon Elk's Lodge. 
      
Pam and Arleen  
P.S. Thank you to Sally for the decorations!!! 

Jammin’ 
Recently, some of our musical members 
have gathered at the Lodge, and together, 

play some pretty good music!  Guitars, banjos, 
 fiddles, whatever you play is welcome to join in and 
“jam”.  The next session will be Friday, April 12th at 
7:00 PM in the lounge at the Lodge.  Come early for 
dinner and make a night of it...See you there! 
 
 

BBQ and Karaoke 
Join us Friday, April 19th for our first BBQ of the sea-
son.  After dinner, hang out and sing your favorite 
song, or request your favorite dance 
music with Brent Preston.  Come and 
help us celebrate spring, and have 
some fun too! 


